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Subject: FW: vp100565

From: Ron Jsp    
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 11:42 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: vp100565 

Hello I am writing to you in regard to vp 100565 for 2855 14th ave. I believe these variances should not be 
approved. My house is on Freeman (backs on to new development)  and these variances would have a direct 
impact on my property and privacy. These units already look directly into my back yard and i do not want them 
any taller, also if allowed to have a set back of only 1 meter it would only amplify the issue. Parking needs 
to remain at 61 spaces so people do not block alley and streets,  especially during winter months for snow 
plowing. I built this house in 1975 and still live there  and i hope council will respect the requests of us long 
term residents of this area. Thank You Ron Powar 1475 Freeman st Prince George BC, V2n5a4  
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